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CCSC HOM # 10-23
MEMORANDUM
Date:
May 17, 2010
To:
Health Officers


CRF and Colorectal Cancer Coordinators

                 
SAHC CRF Coordinators

From:
Carmela Groves, RN, MS, Program Manager
Surveillance and Evaluation Unit
Re:


CRF Program Quarterly Benchmarks Reports for Colorectal Cancer and Prostate Cancer – Second Quarter Reports
______________________________________________________________________________________________
We have finalized the benchmarks quarterly reports, as discussed in Health Officer (HO) Memo #10-09 and the teleconference on March 17, 2010 (see HO Memo #10-12).  We are presenting the data for the first two quarters of Fiscal Year 2010 (FY10), as well as cumulative data for FY05-08 (as one period), and FY09 as a second period, as bases for comparison to the FY10 data.  Each quarter in FY10 reflects data for just that quarter’s 3 month time period (e.g., July 1 through September 30).  Attached is statewide data for the periods mentioned; there are four reports, two for colorectal cancer and two for prostate cancer).  We will send your jurisdiction-specific data electronically to the CRF Coordinator.
Our plan is to run the data for future reports approximately two months after the end of the quarter.  As outlined in HO Memo #10-09, we ask that you review your report, correct data where needed, document any issues/anomalies in the Cancer Client Database (CDB), and review local policies and procedures to improve processes where applicable.  Should this office have any questions about the reports, we will contact you; conversely, if you have any questions/issues you would like to discuss, please let me know.
Please feel free to contact me at 410-767-2616 or by e-mail at cgroves@dhmh.state.md.us. 

Attachments (e-mailed to Health Officers and Program Coordinators)

cc:  
Carlessia Hussein, Dr.P.H.
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